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LOS ALAMITOS - The CIF Southern SecƟ on is pleased to announce that the 2017 CIF Southern 

SecƟ on-Ford Boys & Girls Masters Track & Field Meet site will be Arcadia High School.

The move to another venue other than Cerritos College, where the championships have been held 

off  and on since 1963, has been precipitated by the upcoming renovaƟ on of the Cerritos College Falcon 

Stadium turf and fi eld area. 

“We are excited to announce that Arcadia High School will be the host of the CIF-SS Masters Meet 

in 2017,” stated Assistant Commissioner in charge of Track and Field Rainer Wulf. “Arcadia High School 

has a long history of running fi rst class track and fi eld events over the years and we feel that this will 

be an excellent venue for our CIF-SS schools and athletes as they run to qualify for the CIF State meet,” 

added Wulf.  

The 2017 CIF Southern SecƟ on-Ford Boys/Girls Track & Field Masters Meet will be on Friday, May 

26. 

ARCADIA HIGH SCHOOL TO HOST 2017 CIF-SS-FORD MASTERS 


